BUFFALO URBAN DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY
AND
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
BUFFALO BUILDING REUSE PROJECT

The Buffalo Urban Development Corporation (BUDC) in partnership
with the Mayor’s Office of Strategic Planning (OSP) is announcing
the availability of State “City by City” funding for downtown Buffalo
development projects. Up to $1 million will be awarded in the form of
low-interest loan(s) to eligible and qualified projects that further the
goals and objectives of the Queen City Hub Plan and the Buffalo Building
Reuse Project. Eligible applicants are requested to submit proposals
to the BUDC by 4:00 pm on Friday, March 15, 2013. Proposals should
include all information specified in the Request for Proposals (RFP),
which is available at the BUDC offices, 143 Genesee Street, Buffalo, New
York; or by contacting David Stebbins, Vice President, BUDC, at (716)
363-8378 or dstebbins@buffalourbandevelopment.com. The RFP is
also available on the BUDC Website (buffalourbandevelopment.com)
or the City of Buffalo’s website at www.city-buffalo.com/bids.

BUDC reserves the right to reject any and all proposals submitted
for any or no cause.

Buffalo Urban Development Corporation




